
Newsletter 21.9.2018 

 Topaz News 

 

Dear All, 

We have had an amazing time in Topaz this week! 

      

This week we have been having fun with some 

dances that will help with our physical 

development. 

 

You could have a go at home with these links 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=dpdZu40K6GU 

 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=GkrZBsOlt3k 

 

 

 

 

 

We have been exploring Numicon. We use this to 

help with our numbers. We will be starting with lots 

of accurate counting. Our focus will be using our 

counting finger to match one to one as we count. 

 

 

 

Curriculum morning 

Remember to try your best to join us on Thursday at drop off time. There will be a reply slip 

in the green book to return on Monday. 

End of the day 

It would really help if you could come across in line with the door that we come out of. It 

can be quite hard for the children to spot you in the crowd. 

Kind regards, 

                       Sally Windmill 
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